

From: Rudy Bussoli

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:25 AM

To: 'council@vaughan.ca'; 'clerks@vaughan.ca'; 'Barbara.McEwan@vaughan.ca';

'kyle.fearon@vaughan.ca'; 'gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: File 15.120.1

RE: April 4th - Committee of the Whole - Community Area Policy Review for Low-Rise Designations Amendment to the Vaughan Official Plan 2010 File 15.120.1

I cannot attend the April 4th meeting, but please accept this email as my support for the new guidelines in order to ensure that all future infill building projects are complimentary to the homes already in existence.

Thank you,

Residence of Vaughn, Rudy Bussoli 555 Steeprock Drive | Toronto | Ontario | M3J 2Z6

Toll Free: (800) 268-7950 | F: (800) 680-8288 www.planterspeanuts.ca | www.johnvince.com

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

